
Diane Holt

From: higary@moscow.com
Sent: Friday, January 4, 2019 9:10 AM
To: Beverly Barker; Diane Holt; Erik Jorgensen;Matthew Evans
Subject: Case Comment Form: Gary Cummings

Name: Gary Cummings
Case Number: Hydro One Merger
Email: higary@moscow.com
Telephone: 5094329082
Address: 1240 Lundquist Lane

MOSCOW ID, 83843

Name of Utility Company: Avista
Comment: Please add my voice to the many who object to the Canadiancompany Hydro One taking control of Avista
Corp. A foreign company (even in a friendly country) taking control of our power sources is NOT a good idea. Canada is

also a Socialist country, with many bad ideas which would not work well in the U.S. There is NO good reason to give this
control to Hydro One. Recently the CanadianGovt forced out the CEO of H-One, and all 10 commission members
resigned. This is not a good sign of a stable company. The only people benefiting from this merger would be major
stock-holders and some supervisory employees. Certainly it doesn't help the customers. Please stand firm on your
rejection of this merger. Thank You.
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